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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Story of the Week   

This weeks story was called ‘Naughty Bus’ By Jan and Jerry Oke. The children loved this story about a 

child who recieves a double decker bus for a gift and the child takes the bus on a journey.  

                                        

Click on the link below to listen to the story being read.                                  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZWkyW4JboBY 

Don’t forget to keep watching the phonic links! 

Maths  

This week we have continued the White Rose Maths topic ‘To 20 and Beyond’. We have been focussing on :- 

subtraction, recognising the numerals 11 to 20, ordering numerals 11 to 20,  

   

                                                                 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZWkyW4JboBY


                                                                                    

Book and a Biscuit Fridays and Mustard Seed Project Charity 
 

On Thursday 25th April, the children participated in an assembly over Zoom with Rita Fowler, director and 
chair of the Mustard Seed Project. This project helped build and now owns and runs the ‘Miche Bora 
Nursery and Primary School’ in Mombasa, Kenya. 

Each Friday afternoon the children will be participating in a special story time called 'Book and a Biscuit'. 
For a donation of 50p each week the children will vote on a story to share and enjoy a biscuit. 

These donations will go directly to the charity and help, not only with the daily running costs of the school, 
but it will also help feed the children, fund playground and PE resources, purchase school uniforms and go 
towards the current campaign to purchase land as a playground for the school. 
If you have any queries, please speak to your child's class teacher. 
 

Article 24: ‘Every child has the right to the best possible health. Governments must work to provide good 
quality health care, clean water, nutritious food and a clean environment so children can stay healthy.’ 

Article 28: ‘Every child has the right to an education.’ 

Article 29: ‘Every child has the right to education which develops every child’s personality, talents and abilities 
to the full.’ 

All children will be offered a biscuit before the story even if you forget the contribution, but please let the 
staff know if you do not wish your child to have one.  

Music Service 

We welcomed back Miss Davies from Trafford Music Service this week. She introduced rhythm and a couple 

songs we will be sharing with you at the music concert at the end of the year. 

 

Dates for your diary  

Tuesday 30th April  Please can children come into school wearing their P.E. Kit. The Reception children will 

be taking part in a ‘Freddie Fit’ session.   

Tuesday 14th May,. Smile please! The school photographer will be in school to take class photographs on 

Tuesday 16th May 2023. These are a perfect memento of your child’s time in their current class and one 

that they will treasure forever. We will be working once again with Andy Whittaker Photography, who are 

a local Sale based company. 

Change of date Thursday 23rd May Parents are invited to watch the Reception children’s second assembly. 

The children will be sharing with you what they have been learning this half term. We hope you will be able 

to come and watch your child. (sorry about last week!) 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

From The Reception Team.  

 

 



 


